
 

 

 

 

 

Extension of Appointment of Secretary for Justice 

 

The Law Society welcomes today's announcement by the Chief Executive, Mr. Tung Chee 

Hwa of the extension of the appointment of Ms. Elsie Leung as Secretary for Justice for a 

further two years. The Law Society is pleased to note that Ms. Leung has accepted the 

invitation to stay in her post and wishes her every success in her endeavours in which she will 

have the Law Society's support. 
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